
10/22/14 9:13 PMFerguson Township eNewsletter: October 2014

Page 1 of 3https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1118762963084&format=html&print=true

Ferguson Township e-Newsletter:
INTRODUCING OUR NEW WEBSITE October 2014

Dear Tonya,

Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox. Here is your October issue
of the Ferguson Township e-Newsletter--a special edition dedicated to
the benefits of your new website, which launches in the coming weeks.
Here's a preview of just a few of the new site's many features and
capabilities.

Doing business in the Township
Interested in starting a business in Ferguson
Township? Want to learn more about what the
Township, Centre Region, and Centre County offer

for businesses of all sizes? If so, check out the new "Doing Business"
page on the Township website. Inside you'll find the answers and
resources you'll need to turn your idea into a thriving and profitable
business. Information on Township ordinances, permitting requirements,
commuting, commercial recycling, and much more will now be all
conveniently located in one area.

How do I?   
This new section will answer the most commonly
asked questions about Township services and
functions. Inside you'll find everything from how to

volunteer to serve on a Township Authority, Board, or Commission to
how to pay a bill and everything in between. This page is currently under
construction but will be available when the site goes live this fall.

Coming soon: 
Development in the Township
Ever wonder what the "Development Proposal Under
Review" signs you see around the Township are

referring to? Soon you'll be able to find all the information you need
about proposed development in one easy-to-use area of the website.
"Development in the Township" will feature an interactive Google Map™
with links to detailed information on each proposed development. Using
this great new tool, you'll be able to see exactly where the development
is proposed, what type of development, who is developing the property, a
proposed timeline, and much more. Look for this feature soon after the
site goes live.
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13 WAYS TO KEEP
TRICK-OR-TREAT
NIGHT SAFE

Trick-Or-Treat Night in
the Centre Region is
from 6 to 8 pm
Thursday, October 30.
The Ferguson
Township Police
Department has
suggestions for
keeping Trick-Or-Treat
Night safe for every
family who participates.
 
 
Read more...
 
BRUSH AND LEAF
COLLECTION
UNDERWAY

Brush and leaf
collection services are
underway throughout
Ferguson Township.
The Township Public
Works Department
provides the following
services: Brush and
leaf collection the first
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Resident involvement and volunteering
Ferguson Township offers opportunities to participate
in discussion, volunteer, and be involved. Stay
informed at our new website. Interested in plants and
keeping the Township beautiful? Sign up your group
to adopt a road or a median, or support the Ferguson
Township Garden Club. Want to help your community

in times of crisis? Join the Alpha Fire Company. Care about the
Township's parks and recreational facilities? Get involved and support
new projects. Like having a say about current issues? Join us quarterly
for Coffee & Conversation.

Get the most out of our parks
When our parks section goes live, Google Maps™ will
point you to each one by location, 
and detail all the amenities that each park features.

 Enjoy the views                             
Ferguson Township is known for its pastoral beauty.
We've captured many of its views in photographs
you'll be seeing in a slideshow feature at your new
website. Perhaps you have taken some of your own

beautiful photos of the Township. We will invite you to share them with
us at the new website.
  

Quick Links
Township Website

Township News

Police Department
  

leaf collection the first
Monday of the month;
leaf collection on a
daily basis as needed,
or until winter
operations begin;
special brush
collection in addition to
regular brush
collection services.

Read more...

 
HOLIDAY TRASH
PICK-UP DATES

Read more...

SIGN UP FOR
WINTER WEATHER
REMINDERS

Ferguson Township
can keep you informed
about our snow
emergency routes;
protecting your
mailbox from snow
plow operations;
responsibility for snow
and ice removal;
maintenance of our
shared use paths
during the winter
months, and winter
brush and leaf
collection. 

Read more...
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